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Heller Announces $6 Million for Reno / Tahoe Intl. Airport 

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced the U.S. Department of Transportation awarded the Reno/Tahoe International Airport $6 million for its Noise Compatibility Program. This grant will provide federal funds for continued work on the soundproofing program for nearby residences. 

“The Reno/Tahoe Airport is vital to the economy in Northern Nevada. It is critical that transportation infrastructure accommodates the needs of our community.  This important funding will help improve the quality of life for those living near the airport.  I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  
The funding for this project will continue work on the soundproofing program for residences in close proximity to the airport. The project will enhance the noise compatibility for approximately 400 households and benefit their occupants with respect to the noise level generated by the airport. This project is an element of the approved airport FAR Part 150 Noise Compatibility Program. 
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